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22/05/2024  10:35:432024/0452/P OBJ Fanny Bostock I object to this project as it will be extremely noisy and disruptive and I have concerns about the affect to our 

foundations at adjoining number 30 Parliament Hill.

22/05/2024  10:41:372024/0452/P COMMNT J Lough Dear planning team

Please stop the basement excavations across the borough.

They cause misery to neighbours, blight the street for many months, and often damage neighbouring homes.

Private swimming pools do not have to be in basements.

Thank you for taking the time to read this comment.
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